From: Lewin, Jonathan H. [mailto:Jonathan.Lewin@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Friday, November 17, 2017 7:15 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: Invitational Travel Orders: November 6-10, 2017, Joint SAFECOM-NCSWIC Meeting - Norman, Oklahoma

Steve, if I didn't reply yet, this travel has been completed. 

 

Best,

Jonathan

 

Jonathan H. Lewin

Chief

Chicago Police Department

